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A scheduled electrical outage will take place on Feb. 20 from 9 am to 4 pm  while the City of
Gallup does some necessary electrical infrastructure maintenance.

  

The affected areas will be the area of Bortot Drive and Boyd Avenue. Surrounding areas may
be affected.

  

For any questions, call Utility Dispatch at (505) 863-1200.

  

  

 1 / 1


